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ADVISORY

To:  Schools Division Superintendents

The Department of Education-CAR is in partnership with the
Department of Social Welfare and Development-CAR on the Pantawid
Pamilyang Pilipino Program of the government. Though cash and other
incentives, the program aims to invest on human capital especially on the
education of our 0-18 years old school children.

In this regard, under the new normal, it is requested that the number
of Pantawid beneficiaries and if they are enrolled, number of enrollment per
grade level for both elementary and secondary schools, shall be submitted to
this Office, C/o Education Support Services Division, on or before July 24,
2020.

For information and compliance.

MAY B. ECLAR, Ph.D., CESO V
Regional Director
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